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PLEASE NOTE: 
 

Effective January 2, 2020, the Clark County and Reno,  
Nevada ID Card Program has transitioned administration under  

Electrical Safety Professionals (ESP). 
 

Ready to renew your Nevada ID Card? 
Please visit the ESP website to apply. 

 
Questions about this transition? 

Please refer to our FAQs: click here. 
 

http://electricalsafetypro.org/?page_id=2008
https://support.iccsafe.org/?ht_kb=clark-county-nevada-exam-and-id-card-program-transition-faqs

